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FALL DRIVE-THRU 
FLU CINIC

Flu drive-thrus took place in every county from September
to November. We sincerely thank all of our nurses and
medical staff who administered flu and COVID-19
vaccines, helping to keep our communities resilient! 

638+ Flu and
COVID-19 vaccines 

administered  

When Hurricane Helene landed in Georgia in late September, Rabun County
requested cots. District 2 emergency preparedness personnel promptly

delivered cots to the shelter using the trailer. We keep those affected and who
are recovering from the hurricanes this year in our thoughts. 

Hurricane Helene Response
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At the HealthSmart fair, the EPR team had the
opportunity to pass out Covid-19 test kits and promote
health and wellness.

Chamber of Commerce HealthSmart Fair
10/10/24
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22,700+ COVID-19
test kits distributed

in 2024 

Healthcare Coalition Quarterly Meeting 
12/20/24

Interactive Neighborhood for Kids
9/22/24 
The EPR team enjoyed meeting community members and
sharing the importance of personal preparedness for
children. COVID-19 test kits were distributed to families.

The Healthcare Coalition consists of 10 counties. The
annual budget, upcoming conferences, and more were
discussed during this successful meeting organized by
the Healthcare Coalition Facilitator and Coordinator.
The organization, Beyond Dementia Coalition presented
their mission and new initiatives.

EPR new staff were welcomed and team updates
were shared at the meeting. We thank all of our
health department staff who helped distribute
COVID-19 test kits to our community!

Nursing Leadership Meeting 
12/9/24
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As temperatures drop, make sure
you are winter ready! Create an
emergency car kit and check if
your home is weather proof with
these tips from the CDC!  Stay
safe by #beingprepared

WINTER WEATHER

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESSEMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS    
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Word Search

website: 
https://phdistrict2.org/

1280 Athens St
 Gainesville, GA 30507 770-851-4388
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WE WISH YOU HAPPY HOLIDAYS!WE WISH YOU HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

https://www.instagram.com/dphgadistrict2/
https://www.facebook.com/district2publichealth
https://phdistrict2.org/

